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Updates:

What a blessing it is to stand in hope as we look expectantly towards the future! God has been so 
good in opening doors of new connections during this time of reset.  We have the privilege of 
gleaning from Mercy Multiplied, a residential ministry that has been operating for almost 40 years. 
We have received amazing insight from classes through Think Differently Academy. God has even 
been speaking through the interactions with our current girls and other young adults we have been 
involved with long term. Each week, Holy Spirit downloads new insight and ideas. We will keep you 
in a bit of suspense as we continue to discern each part with Him, but be expectant along with us 
that Father God is birthing something new!  

“I don’t dread going to work!” Dinka says about her job at Tiny 
Learners Early Learning Center. After a string of not-so-good jobs, 
Dinka has surprised herself how much she enjoys going to work 
each day. She was promoted to an assistant teacher position after 
just a month of employment.  She regularly receives great 
feedback from her director for her compassion and creativity with 
the kids. “My lead teacher showed me the lesson plans, and they 
were all my ideas!” She excitedly shared.  Although she does not 
plan on being in this field long term, it is amazing how she lights 
up when talking about her job. Dinka is beginning her final 
semester at HACC as a Communications major and is discerning 
the exciting next steps of her education after this semester. 

  

“...His mercies never come to an end; they are new every morning; great is His faithfulness.” 
Lamentations 3:23  
Thank God for new beginnings and second chances! Ka’rizma who had been with us for a few 
months last fall, came back to the Dream House in July. She is back with a desire to heal and grow. 
She is participating in OIC programs for employment and training, as she discerns her career path. 
Similar to our reset journey, we have been encouraging her to do the hard thing of waiting. She feels 
natural pressure to get a job, any job, to make money. To do something. It is difficult to take a deep 
breath to allow herself to heal, grow and discover her passions. Our hope and prayer is that she can 
receive from different opportunities in order to have a deep knowing and peace about where God is 
leading her. Ka’rizma loves children and has developed a special relationship with Taylor and Logan. 
            It is beautiful to see their sweet, genuine love minister to her heart. 
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Volunteer Highlight
Debra Nock has supported this ministry since the very beginning. She 
faithfully came to our work day events when we were renovating the Dream 
House. She has meticulous attention to detail and settles for nothing less
than excellence! She also participated on our fundraising committee and 
accepted a seat on our Advisory Board where she continues to serve with 
steadfast dedication. We are extremely grateful to have Debra as such an 
integral part of our ministry!

Anthony’s contact information:
E-mail:   anthony@cadcdreamhouse.org              Phone:  717-598-4033

Shannon’s contact information:
E-mail:   shannon@cadcdreamhouse.org             Phone:  717-919-7442

Support:

Abby!

For your support!

Your gifts allow us to focus our efforts entirely on making this ministry the strongest it can be! 
To give online, please go to:  www.cadcdreamhouse.org 
Follow the “Donate” link at the top right and check the box “Make this a monthly donation.” 

The Dream House is a 501(c)(3) and all donations are tax deductible. Giving receipts will be mailed 
at the end of the year and upon request. Checks made out to “The Dream House” can be mailed to: 
The Dream House 
1323 State Street
Harrisburg, PA 17103.

Please Pray
Sadly, after 6 months of hard work and growth, Nikki unexpectedly left the Dream House. We stand in 
hope and faith that God can work every situation out for her good. Please pray with us that she is kept 
safe and that she is drawn back home.  
 

Abby came back to PA and stayed
with us for a few days! It was good
to reconnect with her and encourage
her as she starts college in Oklahoma!

Save the Date!      ~November 12th, 2021 @ 6:30 pm~
The Dream House is planning our 2nd Annual Fundraising Event this Fall! Matt Fore 
will be returning with an all new show for us! If you saw Matt last year, you know it 
will be a blast! Tickets are $20 and that includes drinks and desserts. You can get 
tickets on Eventbrite (search “Dream House”) or by calling Anthony. (717-598-4033) 

Anthony & Matt


